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~ Happy Holidays ~ 
Looking back at “2018” our Navajo Canyon Republican Women have had a very successful year. We've 
enjoyed fabulous/educating speakers at every meeting. 
 
You've worked diligently with your boots on the ground and, our grass roots efforts were second to 
none. Sadly, our jubilation was short lived due to all the provisional ballots cast on the night of the  
election and the counting continues...At this writing our victories are being stolen. Did you happen to 
see all the kids on television waiting to register to vote being served pizza by an anonymous donor, 
(wink, wink ) ? Thank you for working on Morgan Murtaugh's run for the 53rd Congressional District. 
She did very well being 26 years of age and only campaigning 6 months, Morgan truly gave Susan Davis 
a run for her money. She is already gearing up for 2020. Go Morgan! 
 
Proposition 6 was stolen from us due to the miss-wording supplied in the election guide put out by Alex 
Padilla, our democrat Secretary of State. Our true highlight was gaining seats in the Senate. 
 
Thank you immensely for all your involvement and assistance with NCRWF, your dedication makes us 
who we are today. WE have spent much time preparing for 2019... Now...Looking forward to “2019”, 
you shall be starting off the new year as the “Republican Women of California – Navajo Canyon” with 
President Marjie Siekerka at the helm and a very insightful speaker, Graham Ledger. Graham is a Emmy 
Award winning television newsman who hosts the “The Daily Ledger” on One America News. 
 
Merry Christmas & Happy Hanukkah to one and all! 

MILITARY 

MINISTRY 



YOU NEED TO HURRY IF YOU WISH TO BE ONE OF THE “FOUNDERS” IN THE  

REPUBLICAN WOMEN OF CALIFORNIA – NAVAJO CANYON! 

 

We currently have 43 members of that new club.  The last list of new members will be sent to the County on           
December 19, 2018. We will still be accepting membership after that time but, you won’t be listed as a “Founder”. 

I will be accepting membership dues from our existing members as well as new members at the Holiday Party on 
December 11 th . 
 

Please note, you do not need to fill out a membership application unless your contact information as changed since 
we published the Roster in April, 2018. The applications are ONLY required for brand new members who have never 
been affiliated with our club. 
 

Remember to make your checks out to RWCNC (and not NCRWF as you have in the past). 
 

You are also welcome to mail your checks to our mailbox at: 2295 Needham Road, #4, El Cajon, CA 92020. 
 

I hope to see you all at Ginny’s House but if not, please have a safe and memorable holiday season and see you next 

Terry Casey 

NEW NAMETAGS! 

• With our upcoming restructure, we will be producing new nametags for 

our Club Members. 

• THE FIRST ONE IS FREE TO YOU! A second nametag will be $15. 

• We need to know if you want GOLD or SILVER. 

• Please email Ginny Wisley ginny-beth@att.net with your preference. 

If you have already provided 
this information to Ginny, 
your new nametag will be 

ready for distribution at our 
December 11th                
Christmas Party! 

DEC 
10 

SDCFRW Monthly Christmas Luncheon Meeting—Crowne Plaza Hotel, Mission Valley. Time: 10a-1:30p. 

Door Prizes & a Special Gift for Every Attendee Wear Your Tiara! Come join us for SDCFRW’s last formal 

meeting – a day to recognize our achievements and our leaders past and present culminating in a       

performance by the California Girls. Cost $25.  RSVP: Wendy Wolfe (619) 448-

4617 or wendylynnwolfe@att.net or Register Online ($1 added to cover Paypal fees)  

DEC 
10 

San Diego GOP Bimonthly Evening Meeting: and Holiday Celebration. Town & Country Hotel, Mission 

Valley.  6:00 pm Reception; 7:00 pm. Meeting   

DEC 
11 

NCRWF Annual Christmas Party—Ginny Wisley’s House. Members please bring hors d’oeuvres to share, 

Board brings dessert. Guests are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

DEC 
19 

Voter Registration at New Citizens Ceremony, Golden Hall – Downtown SD. 10am to Noon 
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NCRWF Campaign & Precinct Report 

Waskah Whelan 

 

The San Diego County Federation of Republican Women has been the premier organization of              
California for organizing Republican women to turn out the vote and help elect Republicans to 

office. Even though we were very good at our job for decades, we were voted out of power by the California          
Federation of Republican Women organization. That was their prerogative and so we can look back and say we had 
a good run, but it is time to move on. 

The SDCFRW organization will be replaced with a new, updated and streamlined organization beginning in January 
2019. The mission statement of the new organization will be to organize and coordinate efforts to elect Republicans 
for local, state and federal offices. Just as the November 2018 election did not go our way and saw many California 
Republicans voted out of office, it is now up to Republicans in California to regroup and move forward much like the 
women of SDCFRW had to find a new way to begin again in order to do their job. 

One thing we should not do is abandon our Republican principles of smaller government, lower taxes, more jobs, 
border security, and helping every American succeed. Of course, we could all just re-register as Democrats and an-
nounce that we are the election winners, or we can stay and fight and work to help Republicans win again. 

Thanks to all of you that have worked so hard in all our elections over the years. You women are truly amazing. 

I look forward to working with all of you again on future campaigns. Stay tuned; we’re not finished! 

What is important is not that you fall down...but that you get up! 

Chaplain’s Message 
Ginny Wisley 

 “Suddenly God’s angel stood among them & God’s glory blazed around them. They were terrified. 

The angel said “Don’t be afraid. I’m her to announce a great & joyful event that is meant for everybody, 

worldwide: A Savior has just been born in David’s town, A Savior who is Messiah & Master. This is what 

you’re to look for: a baby wrapped in a blanket & lying in a manger.” At once the angel was joined by a 

huge angelic choir singing God’s praises: “Glory to God in the heavenly heights, Peace to all men & women 

on earth who please him.” 

May the Peace of Christ, the Meaning of the Season & the Spirit of the Lord be with you all in this Holy           

Season.  



 

President— Kat Culkin 

2nd VP Membership—Terry Casey, Mary Lewis 

3rd VP Chair, Ways and Means—Carleen Grantham 

4th VP Campaign/Precinct—Waskah Whelan 

Treasurer—Terry Casey (Interim) 

Recording Secretary  — Sallie McElvey  

Corresponding  Secretary—Ginny Wisley 

 Parliamentarian—Chris Herzog 

Past President—Sally Steele 

  
If you want to contact any Board Members,  

please email: 
 

ncrwf99@gmail.com 
 
 

Navajo Canyon RWF 
2295 Needham Road #4 

El Cajon, CA 92020 

NCRWF 2018 BOARD MEMBERS 

                             
 

 

Follow Navajo Canyon on Website!!  

www.navajocanyonrwf.org 

Follow Navajo Canyon on Facebook!!  

Please like our page!  You do not have  to 
have  a Facebook account to see what is 
happening on our page.  Just  add us to your 
bookmarks and check it out!  

Sally Steele 

Newsletter Editor 
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http://www.navajocanyonrwf.org
https://www.facebook.com/Navajo-Canyon-Republican-Women-Federated-128275993878540/
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